
11/10/23

Dear parents / carers,

From Monday 16th all Reception, Year 1 and 2 children should be dropped into the infants playground at
the start of the day. If they have KS2 siblings, these children will also enter the school using the back gate
and make their own way to class.

Infant children will no longer be led from the KS2 playground. So please do not leave EYFS or KS1
children in the KS2 playground.

This is a change in procedure that is designed to be easier for our younger children while giving older
children the responsibility to get to their classes safely and on time independently, from the infants
playground.

KS2 children will be told of this new arrangement during our assembly on Friday morning. We are
constantly reviewing our procedures and routines to ensure the smooth running of the school so learning
opportunities can be maximised.

Teachers have also been informed about this change so please if you have any questions ask your child’s
teacher.

Kind regards,

Mr McKenna
Deputy Headteacher


